
Attention

SAF-HOLLAND® is announcing the discontinuation of  
all HOLLAND TB-2000, CP-400-GSE and XA-T-150-AF 
 equipment coupling models for both OEM and 
Aftermarket customers.

Effective

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, we have extended 
availability of our GSE production line to ensure a 
smooth transition 

June 30th, 2020 - No new orders will be accepted.

July 31st, 2020 - SAF-HOLLAND will cease production.

Service parts will be available through the  
SAF-HOLLAND Aftermarket for a limited time.

If you have any questions or require additional product 
assistance, please contact your account manager or 
SAF-HOLLAND Customer Service at 1-888-396-6501. 

Important Info – January 2021

HOLLAND Coupling Products

Retirement Notice for HOLLAND Ground Support Equipment Coupling Models
•  CP-400-GSE Models		
•  TB-2000 Models
•  XA-T-150-AF Models
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